
 
 
Lee Madden 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
I am pleased to hear about the new bills addressing universal primary care 
(H.207/S88). Please ensure that these move through and out of committee. We must 
keep moving forward. Thank you,  Lee Madden 
 
Lee Madden 
117 Oak Street 
Brattleboro, VT 05301 

 


